
Glasgow City Health and Social Care Partnership ward update noted.  
 
8  There was submitted and noted a report by the Chief Officer, Glasgow City 
Health and Social Care Partnership (GCHSCP) providing an update on activity within 
the ward, advising of 
 
(1) the work that had been undertaken in relation to the Shared Prosperity Fund 

which was a joint programme in partnership with Sanctuary Housing; 
 

(2) an update in relation to the Henry programme (Health, Exercise and Nutrition 
for the Really Young), as detailed in the report; and 

 
(3) of the Trauma Informed Team events that would be held on 27th May and 

10th June 2025 and a networking event that had been held at Peat Road Hall. 
 
 


